
A Message from the Matthew 25 Coordinators: 

If you are not feeling well, please let us know that you will not be able to provide a casserole. 

We do not want you making casseroles if you feel under the weather, as always, please be very 

mindful of your personal hygiene while making the casseroles.  

As an extra precaution and in an effort to make sure these casseroles are “germ free” we ask that 

you deliver them no later than Monday so that they can be good and frozen before being 

delivered. 

Regarding accessing the church for pan retrieval and casserole drop off: The church offices 

will continue to stay open although they may appear a bit like a ghost town as staff will also be 

doing some remote work from home. Pans are in the regular cupboard, behind Ainslie Wall’s 

desk. The freezer will be accessible as well. If it is full, use the white freezer chest. 

Drivers: Please let us know if you do not feel comfortable delivering and, as with the cooks, if 

you feel unwell, please let us know. We do not want you delivering the casseroles if you are 

feeling badly. Our neighbors are in fragile situations and we want to try and limit their exposure 

to anything that could inadvertently come from us. 

For more information contact Caroline Stoneman or Cristina Warlick. 

 


